

a 138 Osment Rd. SE • Cleveland • Tennessee • 37323 h 423.339.2103 r 423.336.3835 w sbcministries.com e shenandoahhaven@gmail.com e shenandoahboys@gmail.com

August 28, 2025

### Dear Pastor & Friends:

We are thrilled to announce that we are celebrating the 50th anniversary of our Shenandoah Boys Ranch this October 4th. I want to invite you and your family to join us for this special occasion under the tabernacle at the Ranch property.

We will begin at noon with a smoked bbg dinner, gospel music from the Agee family, testimonies from our former students and friends, and a message from God's Word. We will also be highlighting the 27 years of ministry of the Haven Home for Girls.

We will be blessed to have our special guests, Steve and Ruth Grubbs, in attendance. We will be acknowledging their faithful years of service and "giving honor to whom honor is due." I hope you will join us for this special occasion.

Feel free to come and bring several of your church members. If you are able to bring a group, please call the office with the number planning to attend.

In His Service.

David Gamble, Pastor

The address of the Ranch property: 293 Shenandoah Rd. Calhoun, TN 37309

## SHENANDOAH

# RANCH AND HAVEN REVIEW

EXTENDING HOPE TO HURTING FAMILIES









50
ANNIVERSARY
CELEBRATION









PO Box 5207, Cleveland, TN 37320 Ranch: (423) 336-3835 | Haven: (423) 339-2103 www.shenandoahbaptistchurch.com



My wife and I are thrilled to join the incredible ministry at the Shenandoah Boys Ranch and are praying for God to work mightily in the lives of our boys. After returning from break, the boys dove right into a vibrant summer. We enjoyed an uplifting July Jubilee at church, featuring inspiring music from the Rochesters and a spectacular fireworks display. The boys also had an impactful week at teen camp, where they were blessed by powerful preaching from Pastor Tom Shepherd.

Back at the Ranch, we're preparing for the new school year and are excited to welcome new boys and a new staff member, Bro. Ethan Hohmann, our Assistant Director. His addition is a true blessing to our team. As we head into fall, we're gearing up for our 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration, honoring the legacy of Bro. Steve and Mrs. Ruth Grubbs and God's faithfulness to Shenandoah Boys Ranch. We warmly invite you to join us for this special day of celebration and reflection on all that God has done through this ministry.

Because Life is For His Service,

Jarred & Brandi May Directors Shenandoah Boys Ranch





We're excited to share that three teenage girls were recently saved and followed the Lord in baptism! It was a wonderful moment to witness their public declaration of faith, and we give all glory to God for the work He is doing in their hearts! We were also blessed to have two new young ladies who made a profession of faith at teen camp this summer. This is a direct result of your faithful prayers and support. God is giving you fruit for your investment. We are truly grateful for your partnership in the Great Commission, spreading the Gospel and edifying the brethren.

We want to take an opportunity to invite our supporting churches to our 50th Ranch Anniversary on October 4th! God has truly blessed the Shenandoah Boys Ranch and we would

love for you to visit!

Because Life is For His Service,

Wayne & Kym May Directors Shenandoah Girls Haven







We invite you to join us for a special

# The Continuation the Celebration

October 1", Saturday

293 Shenandoali Rd Calboun TN 37309

Great gospel singing, impactful testimonies, powerful preaching, and a delicious meal!

### FROM THE PASTOR'S HEART

One of the songs our Haven Girls sing from time to time is, "God's Been Good." There's a part of the chorus that states, "I've been blessed beyond my wildest dreams...". If we took the time and counted our blessings I believe it would dawn upon us that we are blessed more than one could ever imagine. That is the heart of what we will be doing at our upcoming

anniversary celebration on October 4th. We are going to reflect back upon 50 years of the faithful service of Steve and Ruth Grubbs and give God praise for His goodness. We are planning a delicious BBQ meal, gospel singing, and preaching that afternoon all located under the tabernacle on the Ranch property. I hope you will join us for this great occasion. We will also hear testimonies from past students of how God has blessed them since their time with us. There is no way to recall and remember all the blessings over the years, but we will give God all the glory for the great things He has done.

I am excited to announce that Jarred May (former assistant director of the Haven) is the new director of the Shenandoah Boys Ranch. The Lord has uniquely blessed Jarred and his wife Brandi with the gift to work and care for young people. Jarred is a graduate from our Shenandoah Baptist Academy and understands the nature and challenges of our home ministries. They both graduated from college in California. Jarred is also pursuing his master's in biblical counseling. I believe he will do a great job in this new position.

Ranch Needs:

Misc. Tools - \$1,000

Haven Needs:

Stove top - \$2,000